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Memorandum 
 

DATE June 9, 2025 

  

TO The Honorable Mayor Eric Johnson  

  

SUBJECT Committee Recommendation on the 3 Sisters Lakes Renaming Resolution 

 

 

On June 9, 2025, the Transportation and Infrastructure Committee (Committee) received a briefing 

memorandum on the proposed renaming of the 3 Sisters Lakes, a series of lakes included in the 

planned West Dallas Lakes area as part of the construction of the Dallas Floodway Levee Raise 

and Flattening that provide opportunities to build on the implementation of the city’s Balanced 

Vision Plan.  The renaming would recognize the city’s Native American history and honor the 

Native American tribes historically associated with the Dallas area and surrounding region. 

 

A majority of the Committee voted to recommend that City Council authorize a resolution 

renaming the 3 Sisters Lakes: NʉmʉNahmi Lake (Comanche Nahmi Lake), Wichita ita:iʔh Lake, 

and Lipan Apache Mbátí Lake. 

 

This memorandum provides the Committee’s recommendation and request for placement of the 

item on the June 25, 2025, city council voting agenda.1   

 

If you any questions, please feel free to call me at 214-670-4199. 

 

 
OMAR NARVAEZ 

Chair, Transportation and Infrastructure Committee 

Councilmember, Place 6 

  
c:  Honorable Members of the City Council    

     Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager     

     Tammy L. Palomino, City Attorney   

     Mark Swann, City Auditor     

     Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary      

             

                                                 
1  City Council Rules of Procedure § 6.2(f)(2). 

 


